
 
 
 

Updates from Ridgeway View Family Practice 

THE FUTURE OF STATION HOUSE SURGERY 

We have been made aware of concern within the community 

regarding the future of Station House Surgery and we wanted to 

take this opportunity to provide you with reassurance that Station 

House Surgery is an integral part of Ridgeway View Family 

Practice, and we will continue to provide services to our patients 

here.   

With the expanding clinical team at Ridgeway View Family 

Practice, we need the clinical rooms available at Station House 

Surgery to accommodate all our clinicians, together with the large 

Dispensary. 

 

UPDATED OPENING HOURS AT STATION HOUSE SURGERY  

Our Station House Surgery opening hours will be changing slightly from Monday 16th October 2023.  

We have reviewed footfall into the practice for the last 12 months and have amended our opening 

hours to reflect the patient demand. 

The Wroughton site front desk is available Monday – Friday 08:00 - 18:30 and phone lines are 

available Monday – Thursday 08:00 – 18:30 and Friday 08:00 – 17:30. 

For patient services queries, test results and to book an appointment, 

please contact our Patient Services Team on 01793 812221 

 

PRESCRIPTION COLLECTION 

If you are a Dispensing patient and we hold a mobile telephone number for you on your record, we 

will send you an SMS text message to let you know when your prescription is ready for collection.  

This is to save you time coming to the practice when your prescription may not be ready yet.    
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